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Dear Pastor and Church,         December 2016 

  

 Another year has come and almost gone. We have so many things to be thankful for as we think back on 

all the Lord has done. First, I must apologize for being a little late with this prayer letter; I have been a bit 

overwhelmed with life and ministry the last couple of months.  

 In our last letter I asked you to pray for our yearly International Fellowship meeting. We were the hosts 

this year. We had pastors come from all over Argentina, Chile, Paraguay, and Uruguay. Our theme was 

“Keeping the Unity” based on Eph. 4. The Lord used every speaker in a powerful way to encourage us and 

challenge us. I believe we will continue to see the fruit of this conference as we endeavor to keep the unity in 

our fellowship. Thank you for your prayers. 

 With every victory comes a new challenge. After the conference I have faced some ministry related 

challenges. Satan never rests so we should always have our guard up. Even when we know to expect his attacks, 

they can still be painful when they come. I am confident the Lord will have His way in all things, and all things 

will work together for our good. I do ask that you pray the Lord will give us wisdom as we face the trials ahead. 

 In October Sandy traveled to the States for seven weeks to help her dad with some health issues. We are 

at that stage in life where our parents need extra care. Her dad is alone and is facing dialysis on top of other 

issues. We don’t like being apart but we are honored to help take care of those who have given so much for us. 

Sandy is back home now and I am greatly relieved. Please keep Sandy in your prayers as it is hard for her 

having her dad so far away during this stage of his life. 

 We would ask that you remember Juan Pablo and his father Juan in your prayers. They have been 

coming to our services for three weeks now and seem eager to learn. I have started a discipleship with Juan 

Pablo trying to straighten out some confusion in his mind from other religions he has been involved with. 

 We will finish out the year with the holiday season and start 2017 with our youth camps. We are already 

in full swing getting ready for all the activities this summer. Pray for us that it will be another fruitful camp 

season and that God would touch the hearts of our youth in a profound way. We need them to catch a vision for 

ministry and answer God’s call to reach Argentina. 

 We are so thankful for the grace the Lord has given us in recent months and for your faithfulness in 

praying for us and making it possible for us to serve Him here in Junín. We plan to be in the States to raise our 

support level in the fall of 2017 if you would like to have us come and report on our ministry, please let us 

know.  Follow us on our sites and social media for more info on our ministry. 

http://mikeandsandytoddargentina.synthasite.com/  http://mstoddargentina.blogspot.com/ 

Facebook – Mike and Sandy Todd – Missionaries to Argentina 

 

Your Missionaries, 

Mike and Sandy    
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